
Fall Meeting Report 

 

The APPNA Fall Meeting is to be held at Sheraton Tyson's Corner, Norther Virginia from October 

19 -21, 2018. This year we are planning a great meeting with a different theme. The host 

committee had their first meeting last week which was attended by more than 25 members. 

There are lots of new APPNA members with new vision and new ideas, and few experienced 

members. We are planning to have a special cruise for Friday night and a new style of 

entertainment for Saturday night. Also, the Allama Iqbal Medical College alumni has expressed 

interest in having their annual retreat at the same time. Tyson's Corner is well known 

for shopping and dining and has a lot to offer. Besides it is very close to Washington D.C., 

Richmond and Baltimore with lots of outdoor activities available. Hopefully you all would come 

and enjoy the Fall meeting. We would be sending out notices as we get closer to the meeting 

date.  

 

Thanks. 

 

S. Tariq Shahab, MD, FACC. 

Chair, Fall Meeting.  

 


